PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

City of Livingston Police Chief Greg Etheredge discussed with WLIV
the on-going issue of callers who prey on unsuspecting local individuals
in a phone-scam operation.

The scams, according to Chief Etheredge, can take any number of
forms. However, the one factor in all is that the caller attempts to get
money from the local person who has been called.

The Chief says this is a very real and growing issue in our community.
We invited the chief to do a series of announcements alerting the public
of this issue and educaitng them on what do do if called.

While this problem/issue has surfaced in the past, Chief Etheredge says
its still a current, on-going and never ending.

We were pleased to provide airtime for the Chief to educate our listners.
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